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I am writing to express my deep frustration and firm opposition to House Bill 3075, a 

bill that blatantly disregards the constitutional rights of Oregonians and undermines 

the very freedoms this nation was built upon. As an American patriot and a 

concerned citizen, I am appalled that such legislation is even being considered. 

 

HB 3075 is not only an overreach of government power, but it also directly infringes 

on the rights guaranteed by the U.S. Constitution in multiple ways: 

 

1.) Second Amendment Violations – The bill’s restrictions on magazine capacity and 

its excessive permit-to-purchase requirements impose unconstitutional barriers on 

law-abiding citizens' right to bear arms. The Supreme Court has made it clear in 

recent rulings that gun control measures must align with historical traditions, which 

this bill does not. 

 

2.) Unjustified Delays in Permit Processing – Extending the processing time for 

firearm purchase permits from 30 to 60 days creates an unreasonable delay that 

effectively serves as a waiting period, limiting individuals' ability to exercise their right 

to self-defense in a timely manner. 

 

3.) Government Surveillance & Privacy Concerns – The mandated collection and 

storage of firearm permit information raise serious Fourth Amendment concerns 

regarding unlawful government tracking and potential misuse of personal data. 

 

4.) Restricting Due Process – Requiring that all legal challenges to HB 3075 be filed 

exclusively in Marion County limits due process rights and unfairly restricts access to 

judicial review, a direct violation of the Fourteenth Amendment. 

 

5.) Circumventing Democratic Process – The emergency clause included in this bill 

appears to be an intentional effort to bypass public referendum, preventing voters 

from having a say in legislation that directly impacts their rights. 

 

This bill does not represent the will of the people—it represents a growing trend of 

authoritarian governance that disregards individual freedoms in favor of restrictive 

policies. The American people will not stand idly by while their rights are stripped 



away under the guise of governance. We demand that our elected representatives 

stand with the people, not against them. 

 

I urge you to oppose HB 3075 and any legislation that seeks to undermine the 

constitutional rights of Oregonians. Failure to do so will only deepen the divide 

between the government and the people it is supposed to serve. The trust of the 

people is not a given—it must be earned and maintained through unwavering 

commitment to our fundamental freedoms 


